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Friday 5th June 2020 

Dear Parents, 

It has been lovely to be back in school this week, I am very proud of both the 
children and staff who have returned this week and in the way they have dealt with 
new rules and routines.  A big well done and thank you to everyone!   

How wonderful to see so many of you join our zoom collective worship on 
Thursday.   Look out next week for the details of our next worship time. 

Great also to chat with some of our parents and children on the telephone.  If you 
missed our call during our weekly ring around this week, do feel free to give us a call 
at school next week. 

  

School Arrangements 

Our arrangements for school attendance remain as before.  We are limited to the 
number of children that we can safely accommodate at this time due to space and 
staffing.  Therefore, we ask that you do not send your child to school without 
contacting us first, giving us a minimum of 24 hour notice informing us of your 
intention.  

Priority for places will be allocated in the order as stated below: 

1. Vulnerable children 
2. Children of key workers 
3. Children in Year 6 
4. Children in Year 1 
5. Children in Reception 

Please contact us via the admin email to confirm that you would like your child to 
attend school and we will confirm if we have a place for your child to attend.  

 

Next week, Mrs Rose, Mrs Jackson and Mr Featherstone will be the teaching staff 
present in school and I will be in school on Monday, Wednesday and Friday.  Home-
learning packs will be sent as usual on Monday morning. 

  



Summer Reading Challenge 

Our local libraries are promoting the summer reading challenge.  Follow the link 
below to join ‘The Silly Squad’ and have some reading fun! 

https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/ 

  

Have a lovely weekend. 

  

Best wishes, 

  

Liz  

 


